Pike Fold Community School
Upper KS2 Newsletter *

Friday 8™ July

This week Year 6 had ‘Play in a day’ in which they created, rehearsed and performed a play based around
the idea of transition to high school. They worked incredibly hard at this and performed brilliantly to the
rest of KS2. It has also been enrichment week with a lot of art, DT and other foundation subjects taught
(see the website for some pictures). Year 6 have had their end of year trip to Blackpool Pleasure Beach
today and I'm sure they all had a great time! You will be able to see the pictures on the website soon.

I hope you all enjoyed parental reviews and found the new format a positive experience. There is a blog
still running on the school website for any comments in relation to the process.

I have also set up a blog for parents of children in UKS2, which can be found on the Year 5 and Year 6
class pages. If you have any questions, comments or general suggestions then feel free to post them and I
will do my best to respond quickly.

Homework Marks This Week

Homework: Spelling:

Homework this week.

Stars of the Week

This week’s stars of the week are:

Maths

Y5 — p6 of the maths book. Y5 — Bleu for outstanding descriptive writing.

Comprehension

Y5 - p27/28

The house points winners were:

Other Y6 Heaton! Well done to all in Heaton.

Practising for the performance.

General Reminders

Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis.

Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe!
Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email — chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk

Next week will UKS2 will have additional sessions on science, British Values and prevent.

Friday 15™ July — Summer Fun Day in school.

Year 6 Awards Night — Friday 15" July.

UKS2 Sports Day will be on 20" July at the Cooperative Academy — further details to follow.
Year 6 Performance 19™ July — More details to follow.

Year 6 Leavers Assembly — Thursday 21 July.
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